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PERMANENT MISSION OF GEORGIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

Ne 19/32729
09.29.2023

Your Excellency,

R O

32729-19-2-202309292323

| would like to refer to your letter, dated 31 July 2023 concerning the Voluntary National
Reviews (VNRs), to be conducted at the July 2024 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable
Development (HLPF), which will be convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social

Council.

| have the honour to inform you that Georgia expresses its readiness to conduct the
VNR at the July 2024 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF).

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest considerations.

H.E. Ms. Paula Narvaez

The President of the Economic and Social Council

United Nations

David Abesadze

Charge d’Affaires a.i.
of Georgia to the United Nations

One United nations Plaza, 26 TH floor, New York, NY 10017, USA
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